From: registrar

Sent: August-31-17 3:46 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 2:57 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Rodney Glasbergen

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| am against any increase in delivery charges. Over half my bill is delivery charge and people are losing their homes due
to unaffordable hydro bills as it is. Small businesses are closing and large businesses are moving out of or staying away
from our beautiful province also. If you cannot see what is happening you should not be in your position or maybe
listen to the people and open your eyes to what is actually happening here.

-- Attachment --





